DRAFTER’S NOTE LRB-0823/P1dn
FROM THE RNK:eev:rs
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

April 15, 2013

Dan Johnson:

1. Please note that in some instances, this draft uses language that is different than
the pre-drafted language that you provided. I wasn’t always able to use the
pre—drafted language in a way that would accomplish what I understand to be the
intent of the draft. If you feel that I have misunderstood your intent, I would be happy
to meet with you to review the draft and make any changes you require.

2. The draft contains notes that raise issues that will have to be addressed before
proceeding with the next version of the draft. Please let me know if you have any
questions about these notes.

3. I did not include the nonstatutory language that was included in the drafting
instructions. As I understand that language, it allows a person who was issued an
approval between July 6, 2011, and the effective date of the bill to request that DNR
reissue the approval to conform to the statutes as affected by this draft. The language
does not have a deadline by which a person must make this request. If the request can
be made later than June 30, 2014, then the language must be drafted in the statutes
rather than contained in a nonstatutory provision. Additionally, I don’t understand the
language in this part of the request. That is, why would a person request that an
approval be reissued? I will include this provision in the next version of the draft after
we have had a chance to discuss the intent.

If you have any questions about this draft, please feel free to call me.

Robin N. Kite

Senior Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 266-7291

E-mail: robin.kite@legis.wisconsin.gov



